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3 February 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: Year 10 Parents Evening 

 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you to the Year 10 Parents Evening on 

Thursday 10 February at 5pm – 7pm. 

 

We are delighted to welcome you to the school in person. I would like to take this opportunity 

to outline some safety measures that we are putting in place in order to keep our school safe 

as Covid-19 cases remain high both locally and nationally.   

 

Committed to delivering an undisrupted education to our students, we have worked hard to 

maintain a Covid-secure environment. Our cases have been low amongst pupils and staff and 

as we begin to host in-person events again, we would like to ensure this continues. Please 

find below some recommendations prior to your arrival in school: 

 

• If you are able to, we would recommend that you take a lateral flow test prior to your 

arrival. Staff and students at the school continue to test twice a week and if you are 

able to test also, this would be of great reassurance to our staff.  

• Pleas sanitise your hands upon your arrival. We will make plenty of hand sanitiser 

available. 

• Please keep a safe distance from others where feasible.  

We thank you in advance for your support and efforts and we are looking forward to seeing 

you.  

 

Kind regards 

 
 

Kateryna Law 

Headteacher 
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